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To:   Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From:  Brad Hunt 
Date:   November 6, 2013 
 
cc:  Dr. Jeff Turner 
  
Re:  Update to Policy FDA (Local) 
 
 
Update Policy FDA (Local) to reflect the following change: 
 
“Residents Who Become Nonresidents: Resident students who become nonresidents 
during the course of an academic school year may remain enrolled for the remainder of 
the semester, unless the student is classified as a senior in which case she/he may stay 
enrolled through graduation.  In both cases, the student should remain in good standing 
with no academic, attendance or discipline issues.”  
 
In support of this recommendation, we surveyed several surrounding districts including 
Carroll, Carrollton-Farmers Branch, Grapevine/Colleyville, Highland Park, Irving and 
Lewisville.  Coppell ISD is the only district of this group that permits a nonresident 
student to remain enrolled until the end of the academic school.  All others required the 
student to be withdrawn immediately, at the end of the current grading period, or at 
the end of the semester. 
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